
From: Diana Quast
To: Paul Liberatore
Cc: Ed Lachterman; Sergio Esposito; Luciana Haughwout; Murphy217@aol.com; Susan Siegel; Maura Weissleder
Subject: RE: Referral of Proposed Local Law - Chapter 300 (Battery Energy Storage Systems)
Date: Friday, February 7, 2025 2:25:05 PM

Thank you for your comments, I will forward them to the Town Board.
 
Diana
 

From: Paul Liberatore <pliberatore@yorktownfire.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 2:22 PM
To: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.gov>
Subject: Referral of Proposed Local Law - Chapter 300 (Battery Energy Storage Systems)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Diana,
 
 
I would like to discuss some changes to this law, such as placarding, access, and something to the
lines of 
 
"At the request of the local fire chief, any applicant for a commercial charging/array, solar or
battery energy storage project shall provide the fire department with the necessary
emergency equipment. Such equipment shall include, but not be limited to an emergency
plug, EV blankets, hose, nozzles, deluge nozzles or other equipment as deemed necessary by
the local fire chief. “
 
 

Paul Liberatore
Fire Chief 
Yorktown Heights Fire District
334 Underhill Ave Suite 4B 
Yorktown Heights, New York 10598

( 914 ) 497 - 1514 Cell
Pliberatore@yorktownfire.org
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